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RE:      Memorial Corner Store, 352 Main Street, Manchester Connecticut 
 
On August 6, 2009, after due and proper notice, the Department of Consumer 
Protection, Liquor Control Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on a 
question of Sec. 30-20(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes, to determine whether the 
premises meets the definition of a “grocery store.”    At the conclusion of the hearing, 
the record was left open for the submission of additional documents.   
 
Based upon the testimony and documents submitted at the hearing,  and the additional  
documents submitted subsequent to the hearing, the Department of Consumer 
Protection ORDERS your application for a grocery store beer permit GRANTED, subject 
to the agent’s final requirements.    
 
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 
LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION 
BY: 
  
________________________________ 
Angelo J. Faenza, Commissioner  
 
________________________________ 
Stephen R. Somma, Commissioner  
  
 
  
Non-parties: 
John Suchy, Director, Liquor Control Division 
Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.O. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 06518  
Connecticut State Library, 231 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106 
 
 
 
 


